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Tri–City Wood Carver’s Newsletter 
…Tri-City Carvers Club … Bay City … Midland … Saginaw … 

P.O. Box 6553 … Saginaw, MI … 48608-6553 
Check our Web Page at: http://www.carverscompanion.com/TriCity.html 

Member of the Michigan Wood Carver’s Association 
http://www.miwoodcarvers.com/  

 

Oct 5 5:30p.m. Board 7:00 p.m. Membership    Sta. 1 

Oct 19 6:00p.m. to 9:00 p.m.   Carving               Sta. 1 

    

 
Mike Basner Chip Carvings 

 
 We are having our annual garage sale (a little late) at our 

October meeting.  Bring your extra stuff to give away, sell or 

trade. Usually lots of good deals. We got rained out in 

September.  (There was some good stuff there to be sold). 

 

From Our President Jack Harper: 

Fellow Carvers, 

Hard to believe we are coming up on October.  Fall is in 

the air.  

Thanks to those who showed up for the 3rd Tuesday 

carving in September.  It was originally scheduled for 

being at the park, but was changed to the fire station due 

to poor weather.  We had fun carving and shooting the 

breeze as usual. 

We have the opportunity to cave in the Saginaw County 

parks again next year.  It will be something we can 

discuss, but it is looking like we will add park carving 

days rather than having them for the 3rd Tuesday carving 

nights.  Any suggestions for days will be considered.  

Maybe a weekend day occasionally would be good for 

promoting the club to the public.  

The Saline Show is coming up quickly, October 2nd.  

Please support our fellow carvers by attending the show 

or getting a table.  The Metro Show is also in October, 

the 30 and 31st.  Fruitbelt show is the following weekend 

November 6 and 7th. 

Elections are coming up in November for board 

members, please attend all meetings to make your voice 

and votes count.  Nominations will be taken at the next 

meeting. 

The board is continuing to work on the mini seminar for 

our club and some other teaching opportunities moving 

forward. 

Hope the chips and sawdust is flying in your shops, see 

you all soon. 

Jack Harper II, President 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

  

Metro Show  Sat. October 30 Sun October 31  

Fruitbelt Show November 6-7 

Christmas Party December 7 

*** 
Membership Meeting Minutes: 

Old Business    If you know of someone sick or in the Hospital 

contact Jim Noack (989) 750-8491, slim1noack@yahoo.com . 

The bricks are ordered for Gerald Willis and Jim Anderson.  

Phil is working on the plaque for Willis.  We are now paying 

our storage fees quarterly.  Work is continuing on the totem 

pole.  It is ready to be put up.  Once it is up we can put the 

patches in and finish painting. 

New Business   We will be carving at the Antique Warehouse 

on Saturday, September 18 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Third 

Tuesday carving will be at Immerman Park from 4:00 p.m. to 

7:00 P.m.  We further discussed mini seminars for the club. 

The dues notice will be going out in November.  We have set a 

tentative date for our show as Saturday, August 27. We have 

decided to have the garage sale again in October in hope more 

of the membership can get out for it. 

Board Nominations will be held in November.  Offices open 

for nominations are President, Vice President, Secretary, 

Treasurer and one Trustee. Jim Noack was elected in 2018, 

replaced by Terry Kenel in 2020, Vito Damore elected in 2019, 

Ken Hite re-elected in 2020, Terry Kenel will be up for 

election in 2021 having completed the term of Noack. 

 

Carving at the Antique Warehouse Flea Market. 

   
Jim Silva         Harold Mueller 

   
Bill Mazure                                            David Arndt 
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Local Classes. Third Tuesday carving is now going to be 

contact Ken Hite. If you want to teach, likewise. We may 

try to do some night classes if you are interested. Let us 

know. You may have to pay a minimal fee for a blank to 

carve. Evening classes are being held along with daytime.  

Future Meetings  

Date Time Location 
Nov 2 5:30p.m. Board 7:00 p.m. Membership    Sta. 1  

Nov 16 6:00p.m. to 9:00 p.m.   Carving               Sta. 1    

Board meetings start at 5:30 and Membership meetings 

are at 7:00  

Station 1 is on Shattuck west of Wieneke,  

AREA ACTIVITIES  

If you have changed your mailing address or e-mail 

address this year please let Ed Hak know so our list can 

be updated. Contact Ed at ehhak43@gmail.com or call 989 

781-3846  

The Michigan Wood Carver’s Association Web Site 

www.miwoodcarvers.com   

OFFICERS 2021  

President Jack Harper (989) 600-0262 

Vice-President Jim Noack (989) 750-8491 

Secretary Edward Hak (989) 781-3846  

Treasurer Mike Basner (989) 598-0101  

Librarian Terry Kenel (989) 327-0685  

Trustees 

 Terry Kenel (989) 327-0685 

 Ken Hite (989) 684-9009 

Vito Damore (989) 781-3965 

Articles Please email articles, items of interest, humor, 

pictures, announcements, etc., for the newsletter to:  

ehhak43@gmail.com or call Ed Hak at 989 781-3846 

 
Cedar Bird Shop - You can contact us by phone (989)879 2600 

or cell (989) 928-4242,  E-mail, cedarbirdshoppe@charter.net  . 

We are shipping via Post Office, UPS or pickup at the shop.  

 
Jim Schutt carving at the Antique Warehouse flea market. 

 

Carvers show us your work. Send pictures for the next 

newsletter. 

 

   
Carvings from the September meeting.  Note Dave Arndt’s  

Angel fish on the right. What a beautiful piece.  

 

Metro Show  SHOW DATES are now 30 and 31 

October 2021 changed from the 23rd/24th 

Saturday 30 Oct   10 am to 4 pm 

Sunday 31 Oct     10:30 am to 4 pm 

NEW Location Carpathia Hall  

38000 Utica Road 

Sterling Heights, Mi, 48093 

for more info, call Sharon Hill @ (586) 557-3712 

or email at sharon0229@att.net  

 

3rd Tuesday carving. 

   
Come out to third Tuesday Carving at Station 1.  

Lots of knowledge shared at these events (not all 

carving related) but experience is shared with folks 

learning to carve.      

 

 

  Bit of Humor 

    There is nothing scarier than 

that split second you realize that you almost 

fell in the shower and they would have 

found you naked. 
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